
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PARKS COMMISSION OF THE 
VILLAGE OF MONTEBELLO 
WAS HELD ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 2, 2018 
AT VILLAGE HALL,​ ​1 MONTEBELLO ROAD, MONTEBELLO, NEW YORK​.  
 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:40 P.M. 
FOLLOWED BY THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 
 
 Present: Amy Rapoport Chairperson 

Tony Piazza Member 
Maureen Danzig Member  

 Josh Goldstein Member 
 

Absent: Bob Congionti Member 
Robert Israel Member 
Howard Hochberg Member 
Warren Berbit Village Attorney 

 
Recording Secretary: Maureen Danzig Member 

 
The minutes of the July 12, 2018  meeting 
Motion to accept - Tony Piazza 
Seconded - Josh Goldstein 
approved unanimously 
 
Discussions were held on the following: 
 
Yoga in the Park -  
 
One more week - has been well attended.  Weather has been an issue and needed to use the 
community center for one session.  
 
Ponds Park -  
 
Tony informed the board that there was a treatment to the ponds on July 18th and that the 
ponds look better.  There was a site visit on July 27th. Plants have grown and filled in. 
 
Eagle Scout Project.  Thomas and his mother joined the meeting to discuss ideas. 

● Change out steps onto the Daniel Beard Trail - will check with the village 
engineer to find out about wood used.  Or come up with other ideas for steps. 

● Clean out the Daniel Beard Trail 
● Place wood chips along the trail - try to use native trees 

https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=1+MONTEBELLO+ROAD,+MONTEBELLO,+NEW+YORK&entry=gmail&source=g


● Place trail markers - Amy shared trail blazes we would like to use 
● Plant daffodils around the gazebo and other areas 
● Planting around the two solar boxes at ponds 2 and 6 
● Suggested names for trails 

○ Henry Schwartz (sp?) trail - blue 
○ Rappaport Trail - yellow (suggested by Tony) 
○ Scout Trail - green 
○ Daniel Bear Trail - Red 

 
Food Truck Festival -  
 
Maureen to reach out to the Reach Foundation to find out information on their fundraiser.  
 
Fall Community Yard Sale - 
 
Letter was submitted to the village board - awaiting response 
 
Next Meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 4, 2018 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 PM 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Maureen Danzig 


